Good morning, today is Tuesday, February 27t

Attention 6% — 8™ grade girls: You are invited to come to the Inspire STEM festival for hands-
on, brain-teasing science fun, exploration, and inspiration. On Saturday, March 24th, Mrs.
Sowa, Mrs. Werder, and Ms. Vantuyl will be taking a group of 40 girls to U-Dub Bothell to
experience interactive exhibits, workshops, and talks from former NASA astronauts. It is on a
Saturday, but lunch is included! If you are interested, pick up a permission form from the front
office. We only have space for 40 students and students will be chosen on a first come first
serve basis, so turn in your forms to Mrs. Lambert as soon as possible. The deadline for
permission forms are due by March 9.

EL Study Hall is on Tuesday in Mrs. Fariz’s room (306) from 3-4. Remember to sign up
for the activity bus or arrange for a ride home.

Author Brandon Mull is coming to Gateway on March 16th! We will have a school-wide
assembly and hear from the New York Times bestselling author of Fablehaven, Five Kingdoms,
and Dragonwatch. If you would like to purchase any of his books and have them autographed,
please pick up an order form in the library.

There is a yearbook club meeting today for the communications committee. Be sure to sign up
for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4:00.

Study Hall is cancelled for Wednesday of this week.

Did you know that one of Ms. Griffin’s class is raising money for a medical kit, and Mrs.
Sherman’s class is working together to buy some chickens? Our fundraiser for Heifer
International is happening this week! Please bring donations to the library in the morning
before school. Donations are also accepted online. Please see the Gateway website for the
fundraising donation page link.




